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We always meet at ETMC Behavioral Health Center cafeteria at 4101 Spur 248, Tyler Texas (across from UT
Tyler). Our meetings are on the 2nd Thursday of each month at 6:45 PM. We have no membership dues, so
just come and enjoy  our group.

We will have our picnic at the usual time and place. That's Whitehouse city park (see maps below) at 4PM on
May 27. Like the meetings, everyone is invided. Please bring something to eat.

Never give up, there’s rainbows

Mark Lloyd, president                   903-657-9438
Shirla Whittaker, vice president    903-593-3885
Mary Mathison, secretary

Web page:
http://notstupid.laughingsquid.com/etdbg.html

As you can tell from the map, there
are three traffic lights in
Whitehouse along highway 110
(Troup Highway). The turn for the
park is at the southernmost light.

The next regular meeting will be on June 8. We will see a
tape on bipolar disorder called "Second Opinion /
Research Update Video".


